
 

 

      

Coming soon: Members can submit more claims online  

Plan members are busy and always on the go. They have enough things to worry about and 

submitting claims shouldn’t be one of them. That’s why we’re making it so your members can submit 

more claims online.  

Through the GroupNet for Plan Members site or app, members will be able to submit more claims 

online than ever. Claims for medical equipment, hospital stays, ambulances, laser eye surgery and 

many more will be added to online claims later this summer.   

They can skip the mailing time and postage costs and submit their claims online with their receipts. All 

they need to do is take a photo and attach their claim documents—it’s fast and easy! 

Watch for more information about online claims coming soon. 
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